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Welcome 
Hello and welcome to County Updates, our regular email communication from Norfolk Scouts to highlight news, announcements and opportunities that exist.

In this edition

European Jamboree
GDPR E-Learning
Yellow Card
Norfolk Scout Canoe Team
Young Leader Training

This week’s updates

New news or features this week…

European Jamboree
There are currently a small number of spaces still open to young people who may be interested in attending the European Jamboree in Gdansk in the summer of 2020.  Please share details with all eligible young people (born on or after 26 July 2002 and before 26 July 2006) More Information

GDPR E-Learning
A reminder that Scouting has set a target for all members to have completed their online GDPR training by 31 December. It’s simple to complete and contains some useful information. Email hq@norfolkscouts.org.uk when you have done it and it will be added to Compass for you. More Information.

Yellow Card
The updated Young People First, Safeguarding - a code of Practice (Yellow Card) will be shared in the December Membership Email from HQ. Norfolk Scouts will be providing every Group and District with copies of the new card when they are available. 

Norfolk Scout Canoe Team
NSCT are holding their AGM and Events planning evening on 5 December at Eaton Vale.  More information.
Young Leader Training
See here for revised details on Young Leader Training in North West Norfolk.

Second chance

TRUST 2018
Sunday 18 November saw 150 delegates take part in Norfolk Scouts TRUST event.  The event was part of the Trustees week and was the first of its kind for Norfolk Scouts.  More details.

Rotary Project
Norwich Blackfriars Rotary Club is working with St Martins in Norwich to provide much needed support to the homeless in the City.  More details here of how Norfolk Scouts can help.

Safeguarding & Online Safety
Safeguarding all young people and adults involved in scouting has never been more important.  It is also important that all adults working with young people have the language to talk about the online world more details can be found here.

Outside Organisations
We are frequently asked to pass on information to our membership, we make the material available on the External Opportunities page of our website.   This week – Freezer 2019

Other ways to keep up-to-date
Our County Calendar
County Training Information
County Vacancies
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County Updates is uploaded each week to our website for further sharing, please feel free to pass this update to Explorers, Young Leaders and other interested people.  
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